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Phase-Out of Analogue Trunk Cards 
 

NEC would like to inform you about the phasing out of the GCD-4COTC and GPZ-4COTG cards for the 

SV9100, SV9300 and UG50 platforms. 

 

The items will be superseded by a fully compatible GCD-4COTC-A and GPZ-4COTG-A. 

 

 

Phased-Out Items 
 

The following items are to be phased out: 

 

Product code Items EON EOD EOS 

BE113031 GCD-4COTC Analogue Trunk Card 01.06.2020 01.06.2020 01.01.2026 

BE113032 GPZ-4COTG Analogue Trunk Daughtercard 01.06.2020 01.06.2020 01.01.2026 

 
EON - End of New deliveries. The product cannot be ordered for new system sales. Existing systems can still be expanded with 
additional hardware.   
EOD - End of Deliveries = EOM - End of Maintenance. Both new and expansion sales of this hardware are no longer available. 
The hardware and its associated firmware are no longer maintained, however repair or replacement service is still available.  
EOS - End of Service. All service on the product have ended.  

 

Last Time Buy 
 

As the product will be superseded with fully compatible items a Last Time Buy should not be required. 

 


